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Burglary Being Investigated at Atchison Business
(KAIR)--Atchison Police are investigating the burglary of a local business.

According to Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, someone made forceable entry into the Coin
Mart, located in the 400 block of Commercial, sometime between 5:00 Sunday evening and 7:00
Monday morning. The unknown suspect then removed an undisclosed amount of cash, a laptop
computer, and a computer scanner.

Wilson says the loss is estimated at about $3,000.
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